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NCC receives contracts worth total of SEK 160 million for
operation and maintenance of Oslo roads

NCC Construction Norway has been commissioned by the Municipality of Oslo to
assume responsibility for the operation and maintenance of all the roads in central Oslo
in the next four years. The contract is worth approximately SEK 135 million (NOK 120
million).

The contract, which comprises operation and maintenance responsibility for the entire
network of a total of 272 kilometers of roads, pertains to both summer and winter operations.

NCC has also received a contract worth about SEK 23 million (NOK 20 million) for the
operation and maintenance of roads in western Oslo. This contract applies for one year and
comprises 286 kilometers of roads.

“As a result of these operation and maintenance contracts, NCC has consolidated its position
in the Oslo region within this market segment,” says Petter Moe, Regional Manager, NCC
Construction Norway.

For further information, please contact:
Petter Moe, Regional Manager NCC Construction Norway Tel +47 23 23 30 71
or +47 415 50 764
Gisela Lindstrand, Press Relation Manager NCC AB Tel +46 8 585 52346
or +46 70 392 9500

All of NCC’s press releases are available on www.ncc.se

NCC is one of the leading construction and property development companies in the Nordic region. NCC has annual sales of
SEK 46 billion, with 25,000 employees.


